
1/23/20 version 1.0 

There is an outbreak of pneumonia in Wuhan, China caused by a new 
type of coronavirus. 

If you have been in Wuhan within the past 2 weeks and develop a fever, 
cough, or have difficulty breathing:  
• Inform the registration staff as soon as you arrive of your recent travel
• Put on a surgical mask
• Avoid contact with others

For more information, please visit: www.cdc.gov/wuhan  
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